
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Despite having a shorter week, we have managed to pack lots of exciting events into this 
weekôs diary. On Tuesday and Wednesday we watched some very exciting cross-country races 
at Northwood Stadium where all of our children showed great strength of character. We had 
some amazing results too, and it is likely that a number of our children will have qualified to run 
in the cross-county event at Keele Summer Games. Notable performances were from cousins 
Isabelle Johnson and Bradley Butler who won their races, and Harry Howle who was placed 3rd.    
Bradleyôs older brother Jack is also worth mentioning as he stopped in his race to help a runner 
from another school who had taken a tumble ï what a selfless thing to do!  

 

Following our PTFA meeting on Tuesday evening, we are planning a number of events to help 
raise funds for school. Now the weather is a little warmer, we are going to reintroduce ice 
cream sales after school. Each item will be Ã1 ï please can we ask that you bring in the correct 
change. Weôll also be selling good quality/good condition second hand school uniform. Again 
most items will be sold for Ã1. Finally, and this will appeal to the children, we will be holding 
some ópocket moneyô pop up shops which will be situated under the gazebo by the main        
entrance and under the Nursery canopy for those children in Nursery and Reception. Weôll send 
a DoJo message to let you know when weôll be running these. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, and I hope you can plan some family time to enjoy this fabulous  
weather weôre being treated to. 

 

Take care. 

 

Mrs Thursfield 
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Growth Mindset Mantra of the Month   

óA new day is a new opportunity to grow!ô 

Shayaan 

Head Boy 

Malak 

Head Girl 

Amina 






